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We’d like to give a BIG THANK YOU to our
sponsors:

We are waiting for the arrival of our new
timing system. This would not have been
possible without the generous donations of
$7387 from the Wetzin’kwa Community
Forest Corporation and $2109 from the
Regional District of Bulkley Nechako. We are
looking forward to using the new system at our
mini meet in December!

Smokescreen Graphics has also generously
donated t-shirts to our coaches. 

There are still some delays with the Swim
Canada system, so not to worry. We will
contact you if there is anything more we
need from you for registration completion.
Parent Ambassador Volunteer Spots are full.
Thank you to those who have signed up.
Those still requiring some volunteer hours
will have an opportunity to volunteer at the
upcoming mini meet in December.

Kitimat Winter Regional Swim Meet Dec 6-8th  -
Registration opening soon!
Local Mini Meet - December TBD
Smithers Regional Swim Meet March 1-2. 2025

Thank you to Lee, Amanda and Breyer for coaching
the athletes at this event!

Eleven BVOSC athletes took to the pool to compete
in the The BC Maritime Employers Association
Invitational Swim Meet in Prince Rupert from
October 25-27th. Smithers athletes had fun and
performed well with an 87% PB ratio, the club
placing 4th in the meet, and some Divisional
Qualification times were made. Congratulations to all
Smithers athletes who competed in this meet! 

https://bvosc.poolq.net/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/182418205143769/

